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From: David Raasch
To: joweca@milwaukee.gov; Elmer, Linda
Cc: dklabanoff@sg-re.com
Subject: Goll Mansion
Date: Wednesday, April 20, 2016 1:49:36 PM


While we have made our concerns known previously by e-mail regarding moving the Goll Mansion a new
matter has arisen. We strongly object to the HPC approving at the May 9th meeting a Certificate of
Appropriateness for moving the Goll Mansion when there is no city approved plan for the developement
of the property at 1550 North Prospect Avenue.
Respectfully submitted,
Carol and David Raasch
1522 North Prospect Avenue  #1603
Milwaukee Wi. 53202                                                                      
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